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B R A U N T ON  A CA D E M Y  

‘Aspire & Achieve’ PRINCIPAL:  Mr M Cammack B.Ed Hons 

 

     
Ref: HL/jn 

 

17th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Re: Trip to the Wimbledon Championships 2021 for Years 7-9 

 

I am writing to invite your child to take part in an exciting opportunity to visit the Wimbledon 

Championships on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd July 2021. 

 

The trip will include a seat at the Championships on the Thursday on Court No 2 or 3.  Play is 

scheduled for matches in the third rounds of the Mens’ and Ladies’ Singles, the Mens’ and Ladies’ 

Doubles competitions and the Mixed Doubles opening rounds. This price for this trip will be £235. 

 

The price includes coach travel, one night’s accommodation in a three-star hotel, continental 

breakfast, and either a tour of the Tottenham Hotspurs stadium or Twickenham Stadium/the World 

Rugby Museum (this will be confirmed nearer the time), a t-shirt personalised with your child’s 

name (details to follow in the Spring Term), and a packed lunch for the second day of the trip.  

You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch for the first day and money for an evening 

meal which will be at Wimbledon, and money for an evening meal at a service station on the 

return journey. 

 

Places are limited so if you would like your child to take up this opportunity, please complete the 

form on ParentMail on or before 9.00 am on Wednesday 30th September.  

 

Once places have been allocated, successful students will be required to make a non-refundable 

deposit payment of £100.00 before 9.00 am on Wednesday 7th October. Once the places have 

been allocated by ParentMail, any unsuccessful students will be added to the waiting list. Priority 

will be given to students who have not been on this trip before.  

 

There will be two further payments of £67.50 required on or before 27th January and 20th April 

2021. Parents have the option to pay at any time on ParentMail, and are welcome to pay the full 

balance earlier if their circumstances allow. Please also be aware that the receipt of the payment 

by each deadline secures your child’s place on this trip. 

 

If you have any queries about this trip in general please contact me at the above address or by 

email hlane@braunton.academy 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Lane, PE Department and Trip Leader 
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